
PAC NEWS

Dear EES families and EES leaders
We are hosting a Christmas Wreath Fundraiser. 
We need YOU to create an EES community event 
and get crafty together. 

The more helpers we get, the more wreaths we 
can create and sell to the public in front of Quality 
foods in Parksville. 

The making will happen in a spacious warm garage 
at a private property in Errington, close to the 
Unicorn farm. 

For the leaders: there is a sign up sheet ready in 
the library for you to help us with crafting.
There will be co�ee, hot chocolate and child 
minding on Saturday (outside).

Chose a time slot that you can give a hand 
creating the Christmas wreaths on 
Saturday, Dec. 2nd, from 10-4pm or
help with the sale on Sunday, Dec. 3rd, from 
10am-approx.2pm.
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PAC Fundraiser
Christmas Wreath Making 

If you have wreath making material to donate, let 
us know. We will need of lot of newspapers for the 
wreath making. There is a box ready at the school 
o�ce at where you can drop o� your old 
newspaper. Thank you!

Please send an email to 
erringtonelementarypac@gmail.com 
if you can join us and we will get back 
to you with more details.

NOVEMBER 24
Stay tuned for more details

to come, check the 
PAC facebook site.  

Mark in your calendar. 



To Keep Informed Visit: 
www.facebook.com/groups/eespac 
erringtonelementarypac@gmail.com

For More Information Contact:
Shawn, PAC President
erringtonelementarypac@gmail.com

YOU HAVE A VOICE! We want to hear from you. 

T U E S D A Y

NOV 14 
6 : 0 0  P M

 NEXT PAC MEETING

F R I D A Y

NOV 24
P I Z Z A

NEXT HOT LUNCH

W E D N E S D A Y

NOV 15
Remember to smile!

PHOTO RETAKES

Purdy’s Chocolate
EES Christmas 2023
Simply follow the steps below:
Visit fundraising.purdys.com
- Click "SIGN IN" – if you have registered and 
ordered with us from the past or
- Click on "Join a Campaign" and then �ll out the 
registration form. Enter customer number 65942.
- Once you're done, click “Join a Campaign” (EES 
Christmas 2023) and they will be routed 
automatically to the webpage for your 
organization. Now they can start ordering!

Holiday Re-Gift Market
This year the PAC and EES are hosting a holiday re-gift market on December 
8th. It will be o�ered to the children during regular school hours and will be 

open to families after school that day. This type of event is a favorite at other 
elementary schools and we are excited to introduce it here this year!

For now, WE ARE LOOKING FOR DONATIONS of gently used items in re-giftable 
condition. There is a donation station at the foyer where you can leave items. 

Almost everything is accepted: household items, books, toys, games, 
jewellery... but please NO SIZED ITEMS (shoes/ clothes).

Thanks so much for your generous donations 
and more details will follow about the market as we approach the event date.


